
Dear North Dakota lawmakers:


As a veterinarian and an individual interested in the welfare of  animals, I 
respectfully urge you to consider supporting SCR 4014.


I understand that there are competing interests between animal agribusiness and 
those primarily focusing on the preservation of  the Teddy Roosevelt wild horses.  
From a science standpoint, I believe that already proven successful contraception 
methods paired with recommended conversations among agribusiness 
representatives, environmental scientists, equine geneticists, large animal 
veterinarians, and the interested public could do much to reconcile the present 
disagreement regarding the handling of  this horse population.


I hope that your distinguished legislators will give the most careful consideration to 
encouraging the diplomatic avenues I have suggested.


Kind regards,


Lisa Hara Levin, DVM


